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Become a CASA Volunteer and
help Change a Child's Story

Angela Allison-Owens, MS ECE
CASA PROGRAM DIRECTOR

CASA VOLUNTEER SUPERVISOR
Carmen San Martin, JD

CASA VOLUNTEER SUPERVISOR
Marsha Mauch, JD & MSW

"If it is in your heart to help a child in a huge
system, to understand the system and put
trust in you to have their best interest at

heart, there is not a better organization to
volunteer for than CASA."

-CASA Volunteer

January 2023 will mark the 10th anniversary of the very first
group of CASA volunteers in Saline County taking their oath.
Since that pivotal moment, there have been over 100 CASA
volunteers that have made the commitment to giving a voice to
foster children in our community. During those 10 years, there
have been an average of 65 open CASA cases per year, each case
being open for approximately 22 months. Currently, there are 44
CASA volunteers working on open cases. 

CASA Celebrates 10 Year Anniversary.

Winter 2022

The AdvocateThe Advocate    
The voice of children and families for those who support them

Improving children’s lives and strengthening families through education, advocacy and family support.

Child Advocacy & Parenting Services, Inc. 

Changing lives, one story at a time.

What is CASA?
CASA stands for Court Appointed
Special Advocate. Judges across
the country appoint CASA
volunteers to youth who are in
the foster case system. 

Who is CASA?
Our CASA volunteers are a group of individuals that have at least
five hours a month to dedicate to the youth they are assigned.
Many are retired members of our community. Cases are assigned
one at a time to each CASA to allow them the time and focus to
develop relationships with their foster child. They are the eyes
and the ears for the court, filing monthly reports based upon
their observations and recommendations.

The volunteers that serve the Ottawa and Saline County CASA
program are the BEST. Some of which have served our program
since the very beginning, 10 years ago. The work could not be
done without them.

Many of the volunteers will tell you that they receive much more
from their relationship with the youth they are assigned to serve
than they give.

Why CASA?
In 2021, 157 children were taken into state custody in Ottawa
and Saline County with a Child in Need of Care case filed (CINC).
Every day a child spends "in the system" is a day they can never
get back. According to statistics collected by the National
CASA/GAL Association, a child who is assigned a CASA Volunteer
will spend 7.5 less months without a permanent home than
children who do not have a CASA.

01/18 12pm-1pm
01/24 5:30pm-6:30pm

Training Info Meetings

CASA training will include 8-
3hour weekly sessions beginning
February 7th at 5:30pm. 

Meetings and trainings will be
held downstairs at CAPS:
155 N. Oakdale Ave., Suite 200
Salina, KS 67401

To learn more, or to sign up, email: angela@capsofsalina.org

Over 10 Years of CASA...

OF
ADVOCACY DRIVEN TO SEE

THE CHILDREN



SCHEDULE
NOW

AVAILABLE!

In Person | To find more information or to register online, visit
www.capsofsalina.org/parenting-classes/

WINTER/SPRING 2023 
Parenting Classes Free child care available for children 12 & under.

Pregistration Required.

*Free for children who meet income guidelines, or $10 per session per child. 
Children must be walking and between 1 and 5 years old. 
CAPS Respite Childcare program is a KDHE licensed facility. 
Children must have an up-to-date physical and immunization record. 

What's New at CAPS?
WELCOME TO THE TEAM!

At the October 17th Salina City Commission
meeting, Cottonwood fifth grade students,
presented, and had approved, a 
 proclamation recognizing October as
Bullying Prevention Month.

Pictured: Cottonwood Elementary fifth graders, Vicki Price,
CAPS Education Program Director

Enroll your children in free*, once-per-week
quality childcare with CAPS Respite Childcare.  

Lindsey Rojas, BS
Early Childhood Initiatives

Program Director

Brian Cano, BS
Bilingual Victim Advocate

& Family Mentor

Jenni Seitz
Director of Community Engagement

OPENINGS!

As CAPS closes 10 years in The Donna L. Vanier Children's Center,
we wish to give thanks to those in our community that made our
new "home" possible.

Donna Vanier was a pillar of the Salina community, whose lives on
through the brightly colored walls, and through the laughter heard
on the playground, in the stories of hope told by the children we
serve.

A special thanks goes to Marty, Mary and John Vanier for
maintaining their mother's standard of excellence at the facility
through their generous endowment at the Salina Regional Health
Foundation who helped bring the dream to life.

Pictured: Donna Vanier, with her helper, at the groundbreaking ceremony in 2010.
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www.capsofsalina.org

155 N. Oakdale Ave., Suite 200

Salina, KS 67401

Phone: 785.825.4493
Fax: 785.825.4736

email: caps@capsofsalina.org

Lori Blake
Executive Director

Many Thanks!

Volunteers
Employee Payroll Deduction

Keaton Blake
Madeline Blake
Debbie Halderman
Sue Holmes
Fran Hutchinson
Jan Johannes
Rita Johnson
Mary Jo May
Jo Martin
Mary Jane Mortimer 

BLUE BEACON
Jessica Adkins
Jacob Bergeson
Bradley Brandon
Rebekah Brandt
Barbara Brown
Marilyn Butts
Darcy Campbell
Lauren Cole
Terry Cornett
Andra Erdner
Alfonso Fombona
Mike and Anne Fontes 
Stephanie Goodwin-Reinking
Roberta Griest
Manipa Hines
Michelle Hynes
Linda Ingermanson
Jack and Donna Lennon 
Eric McCullough
Troy Orr
Rhonda Palmquist
Cameron Pica
Tina Price
Larry Prothro

Roger & Pam Allen
Angela Allison-Owens
AmazonSmile
Roy & Donice Applequist
Bank of Tescott
Bank VI
Tom & Roxanne Bell
Mike & Debra Berkley
Melissa Bixby
Keith & Lori Blake
Cloie Brevik
Eric & Danielle Brown
Judith Burkhartsmeyer
Brad & Jeanne Byquist
Wayne & Nita Kay Carlson
Rex & Colleen Cearley
Central National Bank
Champion Seminars
Morea Charvat
Brandon & Ralita Cheeks
Chipotle
Brenda Christie
Latane Clark
Mike & Brenda Cloutier
Mark & Angie Coble
Kevin & Leslie Corbett
Jim & Becky Cram
Barb Crist
Max Dewey
Don & Florence McCune Foundation
Emily Dumler
Janell Eckhardt
Warren & Leadell Ediger
Elaine Edwards
Wally & Lola Fair
Larry Fief
L. Evelyn Field
First Bank Kansas
Paul & Jenny Forrester
Matt & Maddy Garretson
Mike & Juanelle Garretson

Francis Sullivan
Mary C. Verhoeff
Austin Walker
Chad Walker
Guy Walker
Mike and Penny Walker
Trace and Cindy Walker 
Christina Warford
Jennifer Wiegert
Michelle Wikoff-Schrock
Vicki Williams
Kimberly Winter



EVERGY
Brad Carlson
Mathew Howard
David Kohart
Kimberly Mick
Kyle Wright
PFIZER
Vanessa Rodriguez

ROLLING HILLS ZOO 
Linda Henderson
Hilary Mullane

Nguyen Nguyen
Barb Short
Sally Siegrist
Jennifer Sturges
Chantal Torres
Dottie Wallace
Liberty Wilcox
Joan White

Dennis & Becky Gassman
Tori Glavin
Gordon & Joyce Gorton
Mandi Graber
Julianne Grahn
Michael & Dineel Grant
Greater Salina Community Foundation
Betty & Dean Groves
Paul Guccione
Steve & Melinda Hansen
Helm Fireworks
Brenda Hemmer
The Hive Salon & Spa
Horejsi Charitable Foundation
Fran & Dirk Hutchinson
Ravi Huthseeing
Rick & Rita Johnson
Mark & Carolee Jones
Kansas CASA Association
Mandi Kirkpatrick
Gail & Cheryl Konzem
Kroger
Vaughn & Jane Lambert
Debbie Lorenson
Dr. John Marietta
Curt & Lynn Marshall
Dale Martinitz
Dr. Bill Mauch
John & Karen Mize
John & Mary Jane Mortimer 
Mowery Clinic
Tamara Mulvey
Jeff & Darlene Nicholson
Noon Network AMBUCS
Sandra Patton
Abner & Kathryn Perney
Scott & Vicki Price
LeRoy &  Nellie Quade
John & Mary Quinley
Stuart & Joan Ray
Mike & Chris Ritter

Dale & Judy Robl
Steve & Lynn Ryan
Salina Regional Health Foundation
Mryna Scott
David & Debra Sellers
Jordan & Jenni Seitz
Seventh Day Adventist Church
Barbara Short
Catherine Silhan
Louie & Nancy Slavik
Larry & Joy Smith
Dr. Boyd & Heather Smith
Morrie & Sydney Soderberg
Melanie Terrill & Michael Soetaert
Tom Srack
Bob & Joyce Stutterheim
Sunrise Presbyterian Church 
Broc & Kelsey Tanner
Jason Tiller
Christina Trocheck
Verla Nesbitt Joscelyn Foundation
Ed & Carol Viar
Walker Family Foundation
Dottie Wallace
Dr. Gary & Mary Anne Weiner
Hannah Weishaar
Steve & Linda Welborn
Doug Werth
Monte Werth
LA Wesley
Kathryn White
Ty & Laura Wood
Monica & Greg Woolsoncroft
Clydene Young
Geneva Young
Travis & Melanie Young
Lee & Chris Young
Loren & Sara Young
Zimmerman Family Foundation

We are grateful for our CASA
volunteers who dedicate their
time to the children they serve.

June 1, 2022- December 1, 2022

$181.06     
RAISED 

GIVING MADE EASY

General Donations

MARCH 23, 2023

To learn about volunteer opportunities,
email: jenni@capsofsalina.org

http://www.capsofsalina.org/
http://www.capsofsalina.org/


CAPS operates on 9.89% administrative expenses, 90.2% of your contribution goes to direct services for children and
families. As a 501(c) 3 charitable corporation, your contribution is tax deductible.

 CAPS of Salina Parenting Education
 facebook.com/capsofsalina

ONLINE
ONLINE

34th annual
benefit auction

MARCH 31ST  - APRIL 2ND

SAVE THE
DATE! 

Get Connected!

 facebook.com/capsofsalina

I want to be a CAPS
partner to help change
the lives of children

1 Bullying Prevention class 
OR 3 hours of respite child care
for an overwhelmed parent

4 Hours of parenting instruction 
OR 1 Happy Bear session 
for 25 children

Family mentoring services 
for in-home visitation 
and parenting education

Advocacy and support 
services for 1 victim and 
their non-offending parent

1 year of court advocacy and 
professional support for a CASA 
volunteer for a foster child

3 Months of 24/7 
on-call support 
for children and their families

Support for 
School Readiness 
activities

$50


$100


$250


$500


$1,000

$2,000

ANY

So Many Possibilities!
Your gift can provide...

Mail to: CAPS, 155 N. Oakdale Ave., Suite 200, Salina KS 67401 or call 785-825-4493 or DONATE TODAY at www.capsofsalina.org through Paypal.

 caps@capsofsalina.org

 twitter.com/capsofsalina

 instagram.com/capsofsalina

 CAPS of Salina Parenting Education

www.capsofsalina.org
155 N. Oakdale Ave., Suite 200,

Salina, KS 67401

http://www.capsofsalina.org/
http://www.capsofsalina.org/

